
 

VACANCIES ON THE MULTI-COUNTY 

MATERIALS MANAGEMENT PLANNING 

COMMITTEE 

 
The Oceana County Board of Commissioners is 

seeking individuals interested in serving on the multi-

county Materials Management Planning Committee 

for the following positions: 

 

An elected official of a city or village. 

 

Two representatives from a business that generates 

managed materials. 

 

An elected official of the county or a municipality. 

 

October 1, 2024 – December 31, 2029 

 

Additional Information is available online at 

www.oceana.mi.us 

 

Interested applicants may apply using the form 

available from our web site or by sending a letter of 

interest to: 

 

Oceana County Administrator 

100 State Street, Suite M-4 

Hart, MI  49420 

 

Deadline to apply is September 16, 2024 

 

 

Ad for paper and 

notice for county web 

site. 

http://www.oceana.mi.us/

